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THIS WEEK’S MEETING

Newark Rotary Committees 2024-2025

•FRANK L BEGGS: 1927-28   •ROBERT C. BATTAT: 1970-71   •DONN E. ALSPACH: 1988-89
•DARREL JONES: 1957-58   •THEODORE D. GRILEY: 1976-77  •ROBERT H. MCGAUGHY: 2003-2004

GARY BAKER: 2024-25 

DISTRICT GOVERNORS FROM NEWARK ROTARY

DIRECTOR, ROTARY INTERNATIONAL
THEODORE D. GRILEY: 1990-1992

TRUSTEE, ROTARY INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION
THEODORE D. GRILEY: 2001-2005

ALWAYS IN OUR MEMORY 2015-16 PRESIDENT ERIN KENNEDY (1960-2015)
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WEEK OF DECEMBER 22, 2024

UPCOMING PROGRAMS

There will be no meetings on 
December 24 or December 30.

We will regroup in the New Year on January 7th at the 
DoubleTree by Hilton in downtown Newark.



LAST WEEK’S MEETING NOTES PROGRAM

ANNOUNCEMENTS

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK

Peter Larson and friends entertained the audience with holiday music.

“There is nothing in this world so irresistibly contagious as laughter and good humor.” 
-Charles Dickens, A Christmas Carol.

President Janice LoRaso rang the bell. Tom Slater and Peter Larson started the 
group singing R-O-T-A-R-Y. Molly Ingold led us in the moment of inspiration and 
Pledge of Allegiance. Tom Slater and Peter Larson led us in singing the birthday 
song.

Guests: President-Elect Brendan Underwood introduced today’s guest:  
June Nethers, guest of Kim Manno; June Nethers, guest of Jerry Nethers; Sallie 
Cochran, guest of Chan Cochran; Kate Maher, guest of Jack Stickle; Linda Allan, 
guest of Kristen Evers; Megan Ernest and PJ Sullivan, guests of Dan DeLawder; three 
guests from the Court staff of Tom Marcelain

Sergeant-at-Arms: Pat Jeffries fined all those without pins and badges, and then 
everyone was asked to contribute $1. 

Last Week Reporter: Lee Heckman

	z Jack Neely: Third Thursday will take place this Thursday at Mariposa at 5:00. Prior 
to that meeting, also at Mariposa, at 3:30, will be the Club Foundation meeting  

	z President Janice LoRaso announced that all slots are filled for this Saturday’s 
bell ringing for the Salvation Army. Thank You! Also, the Kiwanis Club challenged us 
to beat the $3,200 they raised. Can we do better? 

	z 125 pins were given to Jennifer Roberts, Jim Francis, Chan Cochran and Molly 
Ingold 

	z Paul Harris Fellows were Joe Sinsabaugh (+2) and Jennifer Roberts (+1) Thank you to Peter for coordinating this lovely 
ensemble of music for our Rotary Club!Merry Christmas 

and Happy New Year!


